
City of Duluth Communications Office
Mayor Roger J. Reinert

411 West First Street • Duluth, Minnesota 55802 •
www.duluthmn.gov

For more information, please call 218-730-5309

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

 

DATE: 6/18/2024 
SUBJECT: City of Duluth facilities closed for Juneteenth holidays 
BY: Kelli Latuska, Public Information Officer 

 

City of Duluth facilities closed for Juneteenth holiday

 

 

[DULUTH, MN] All City of Duluth facilities are closed to the public tomorrow, June 19, in observance of
the Juneteenth holiday. Facilities will re-open on June 20 at 8:30 am.

 

For after-hours street, water, or sewer utility emergencies, please call (218) 730-4000. For natural gas
emergencies, call (218) 730-4100.

 

For public safety emergencies, please dial 911.
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